
Shannon Kee 

From: Postmaster@ci.tampa.fl.us on behalf of 
Sent: 

CC: Varghese Jacob 

Wednesday, March 19,2008 1298 PM 
To: Records Clerk 08MI\R19 PH 1:05 
Subject: Re: Order or Notice issued by the Public Service Commission ( ~f@$J#fp (Out of 

CLERK Office) 

It has been my greatest pleasure working for the City of Tampa, Department of Solid Waste 
& Environmental Program Management. Please be advised, I will be pursuing my professional 
career with the City of San Antonio, Department of Solid Waste Management. 

Varghese Jacob will serve as interim Director for the Department. He is a great leader and 
is more than willing to meet your needs. Mr. Jacob can be reached at 813-348-1104 or you 
may email him at varghese.jacob@tampagov.net. 

Should you need immediate attention, Brenda Wilson, Mr. Jacob's assistant can be reached 
at 346-1151. 

Have a great day! David McCary 

>>> CLERK 03/19/08 12:27 >>> 

The attached order or notice has been issued by the Public Service Commission 

If you have any problems opening this attachment, please contact the Office of Commission 
Clerk by reply email or at 850-413-6770. 

When replying, please do not alter the subject line; as it is used to process your reply. 

Thank you. 
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